Dear Superintendent Luke and Members of the Board,

I am writing this letter to officially notify you that | will be resigning from my current
position as a Teacher at Meshik School after the completion of the 2021-2022. | have already
informed the principal and fellow staff members of my decision.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to work in this position for the past 2 school years. |
have thoroughly enjoyed working here and appreciate all the opportunities and relationships
this district has given me. However, | have decided it is time for me to move to my next
challenge.

| would like to do anything | can to help with the transition, including conversations and
preparation with the next team member that will come into my role at Meshik School. | could
not be more grateful to LPSD, the board, and the village of Port Heiden for welcoming me into
their village.

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Tess McFadden
tessmcfadden@Ipsd.com
907-310-2332
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